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2016 ADSSP Funding Opportunity Announcement

Dear Grantees and Community Partners,

We would like to make you aware of a funding opportunity announcement through the Alzheimer's Disease
Supportive Services Program.

There are two parts to the cooperative agreements available: Part A is a new three-year, forward funded grants to
states that have not benefited from the program since 2011 and Part B is a program expansion opportunity through
which existing grantees can apply to receive an 18 month expansion grant to build upon a successful component
within the ACL ADSSP project they are presently implementing. Applicants eligible for the ADSSP program would be
eligible for either Part A or Part B, there would be no applicant eligible to apply for both opportunities.

There will be an informational conference call on March 31, 2016 at 2:00 PM Eastern time and the call in information
is 1-888-603-7013 and passcode: 6771328. If you are not able to attend the call at this time, there will be an archived

recording available.

You can access the announcement at the following link http://www.grants.gov/web/grants/view-opportunity.html?
oppld=282407. For questions, contact Erin Long at Erin.Long@acl.hhs.gov

National Alzheimer's and Dementia Resource Center team
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